
 

December 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a Peaceful 

New Year. Thank you for your support this term. 

This final week has flown, we have had a lot of Design and technology projects, from baking 

and designing 3d Christmas Cards as well as decorations! 

We are very excited to have won the Moy Park competition of 

£500 for the children to have a special visit from Father 

Christmas on Friday and for each child to have a gift. This has also 

enabled us to purchase additional books for our new book library 

which will be fully installed next term. 

Here are a few events you may wish to join during the Christmas Season. 

   

 



Online safety Information; Here is a fun video to support you and your families staying safe 

online over the Christmas period. i-vengers Christmas on Vimeo 

 

Thank you to all who joined us for our Christmas Fair. We raised just over £1000. This will 

be used during the year to supplement trips and activities for the children to enrich the 

curriculum, purchase additional resources and equipment for the playground. 

The money raised from the Nativity Plays has enabled us to purchase three more laptops.  

The Carol Service was a lovely event and the children had lots of fun at their Christmas 

party lunch and during the afternoon of the Christmas party. 

 

Have a very Merry Christmas. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Mrs Wood 

https://vimeo.com/888217513?share=copy

